
 

 

6 September 2018 

 

Dear Parent and Guardians, 

Re:  PE Kits -  Ladybird and Butterfly Classes 

Just a letter to let you know /remind you of the correct PE Kit  your child should have 

in school for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.    

Your child should have the following kit: 

PE Bag 

Red PE T-shirt 

Black PE shorts 

PE Socks 

Plimsoll – inside PE 

Trainers – outdoor PE 

Warm Tracksuit 
 

During the winter months it is very important that your child has a warm tracksuit. 

Your child may also have an extra sweatshirt to wear over their PE T-shirt and under 

their tracksuit top when they go outside. 

It is equally important that your child has both plimsolls for indoor PE and trainers for 

PE outside. 

If your child is taking part in football coaching/club please note the following 

information from the Thanet Primary School Football Association and Team Theme: 

Football – Years 4, 5, and 6 only 

All children should wear trainers for coaching and lessons. 

Football Boots must be worn for matches but note: no metal studs at all. On 
artificial grass – AstroTurf or trainers are acceptable. If your child is taking part in 
matches regularly, we would advise you to purchase blade type boots that can be 
worn on grass or AstroTurf. 

Shin Pads must be worn for matches and be fully covered by socks.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

K Wilson (Mrs) 
Head of School 
 


